Inquiry into the Effectiveness of the 

Trade Practices Act 1974

in Protecting Small Business
CALL FOR ADDITIONAL SUBMISSIONS
The Chair of the Senate Economics References Committee, Senator Ursula Stephens today announced that additional submissions into the Committee’s current inquiry into the Effectiveness of the Trade Practices Act would be sought. The Committee will accept submissions up to 14 January 2004.

The Committee is seeking additional submissions as a result of the High Court’s decision in the Rural Press Limited v Australian Competition and Consumer Commission [2003] HCA 75, handed down on 11 December 2003. The case considers a number aspects regarding the misuse of market power that are relevant to the Committee’s current inquiry. 

By calling for further submissions the Committee is providing an opportunity to consider the views of those involved in the current debate surrounding the misuse of market power in light of the High Court’s decision.  
The Committee still intends to table its final report on 11 February 2004.
For further information, contact the Committee Secretariat (02 6277 3540).
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